
 

 

 

 

 
 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New York, 

has scheduled a public hearing for the 11
th

 day of December 2017, at 6:50 p.m., at the Pendleton Town 

Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094. The purpose of the hearing is for the 

proposed amendments to the Town’s Code.  The sections involved are §131 Fee Schedule, §132 Fire 

Prevention, §247-13 CO2 District, §247-41 Domestic Animals and Livestock; §247-53 Signage and a 

proposed new Code; Property Maintenance.  Please refer to the Town’s website: www.pendletonny.us  

Select: “Upcoming Events” Town Board Meeting for details of each proposal.  
 

All interested parties will be heard. 
 
 
 
 
 TERRY PIENTA, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: November 30, 2017 
 
Publish: December 4, 2017 
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